Jinder Ubhi

From: Lorraine Eyers

Sent: 18 June 2015 17:33

To: Jinder Ubhi

Cc: Julie Hill

Subject: FW: Housing Standards MALP
MALP

From: OAPF Consultation

Sent: 18 June 2015 17:16

To: Mayor

Subject: Housing Standards MALP

Dear Sir / Madam,

Thank you for providing the Old Oak and Park Royal Development Corporation (OPDC) with the opportunity to
comment on the Draft Minor Alterations to the London Plan with respect of Housing Standards and Parking
Standards.

The OPDC does not have any specific comments and welcomes the clarification the draft alterations provide,
specifically with regard to informing the development of the forthcoming OPDC Local Plan.

Kind regards,

Old Oak and Park Royal Development Corporation

Greater London Authority | City Hall, The Queen's Walk, More London Riverside, London SE1 2AA
General enquiries: 020 7983 5732

@0OldOakParkRoyal



